

O 675 McDermot Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba Canada R3E 0V9

October 27, 2008

O 409 Taché Avenue Winnipeg, Manitoba

Canada R2H 2A6

www.cancercare.mb.ca

Marisa Ventafridda Via degli Ottoboni 6 20148 Milano, Italy

Dear Mrs. Ventafridda,

I am so sorry to hear about the recent passing of your husband. I never had the privilege to meet him. However, as a palliative care researcher, I have long known of your husband, his work and his inspiration to the world of palliative care.

My condolences to you and your family.

Sincerely,

Harvey Max Chochinov OM FRSC

Canada Research Chair in Palliative Care

Director, Manitoba Palliative Care Research Unit, CancerCare Manitoba Distinguished Professor, Department of Psychiatry, University of Manitoba